CPRM, September 18, 2023
PL-51-23
Correspondence from Amy Moroz

From: Amy Moroz

Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 6:54 PM

To: Stuart, John <John.Stuart@burlington.ca>

Subject: Planning application: Nelson Aggregate Co. Objection

Hi,

| would like to submit my objection to the above planning application.

| have done so on a number of occasions, and hope that at some point my voice along with many other
voices will be heard.

| understand the need for aggregate, however, | just think we need to be more responsible about which
land is chosen. This is part of the Niagara Escarpment. The previous extraction land has still not been
remedied, and is in a sad state.

| grew up in North Burlington and now live in Guelph. We too have an abandoned aggregate site, right
off of our highway, and we have our own problems with that.

| beg all decision makers to please reject this application, and to do perhaps the hardest thing...to think
on a more long term basis...

What is the legacy that we want to leave for future generations?

Respectfully,

Amy

Amy Moroz,
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